
Flushing Monthly Meeting
Clerk’s Report for 7th month, 18th day, 2020

January/Feb 2020: Matty Lau transferred her membership to Flushing Monthly Meeting. Nominations 
for Jeffrey Guyton as Clerk with a 3 month mentorship and Cheshire Frager as Assistant Clerk are 
accepted. Jeff Angell and David Lowry, 2 frequent attenders, receive readings into Buildings and 
Grounds Committee. Interfaith Breakfast is held the first Sunday of every month.

March: Interfaith picnic is held. A quilting workshop relating to Black Lives Matter is held. Zoom 
meetings are organized and held by March 22nd for just over 20 people with some attendees from CA 
and elsewhere.

April: A nomination for Gerald Pollack into Ministry and Worship Committee is accepted. Donations 
from individuals to a Flushing food pantry are matched through Flushing MM’s endowment.

May: A letter from Chase Baldwin and Daniela Salazar asking to be married under the care of the 
meeting is received and a clearness committee is constituted. Amnesty International meetings held in 
the meetinghouse are now conducted virtually as are Interfaith Breakfast meetings. It is agreed in 
business meeting that Black Lives Matters banners will be hung front and back of the meetinghouse 
and outreach to African American churches and NGO’s will be engaged. There is an ongoing and active
children’s meeting the first two Sundays of every month which now consists of a Zoom “children’s 
room” and members are ready to give childcare for children who come as visitors outside of children’s 
meeting. Money for the local food pantry, as well as food distribution from a local farmer’s coop, are 
being disbursed.

In Friendship,
Jeffrey Guyton, Clerk


